United States Forest Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests

USDA Department of Service Forest Supervisor’s Office
= Agriculture 903 3" Street Grangeville Office 208-983-1950
Kamiah, ID 83536 Orofino Office  208-476-4541

File Code: 1950
Date: July 21, 2015

Dear Planning Participant,

Thank you for interest in the Crooked River Valley Rehabilitation Project planning effort.

As the Deciding Official, of the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests and in cooperation with
the Nez Perce Tribe, Bonneville Power Administration and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, I
have signed the Crooked River Valley Rehabilitation Project, Final Record of Decision
(Final ROD). I have selected Alternative 2.

The Crooked River Valley Rehabilitation project, Final ROD and Final EIS are now available
on-line at: http://www.fs.fed.us/nepa/nepa_project_exp.php?project=40648.

For further information or copies of the Final EIS or Final ROD, contact Jennie Fischer at the
Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests office, 104 Airport Road, Grangeville, Idaho 83530,
phone 208-983-4048; or contact, District Ranger Terry Nevius at the Red River Ranger District,
300 American River Road, Elk City, Idaho 83525, phone (208) 842-2140.

Thank you for your continued interest in the management of the Nez Perce-Clearwater National
Forests.

Sincerely,
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